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  The Medieval Crossbow Stuart Ellis-Gorman,2022-07-20 An in-depth,
illustrated history and technical study of this iconic weapon of the Middle
Ages. The crossbow is an iconic weapon of the Middle Ages and, alongside the
longbow, one of the most effective ranged weapons of the pre-gunpowder era.
Unfortunately, despite its general fame it has been decades since an in-depth
history of the medieval crossbow has been published, which is why Stuart
Ellis-Gorman’s detailed, accessible, and highly illustrated study is so
valuable. The Medieval Crossbow approaches the history of the crossbow from
two directions. The first is a technical study of the design and construction
of the medieval crossbow, the many different kinds of crossbows used during
the Middle Ages, and finally a consideration of the relationship between
crossbows and art. The second half of the book explores the history of the
crossbow, from its origins in ancient China to its decline in sixteenth-
century Europe. Along the way it explores the challenges in deciphering the
crossbow’s early medieval history as well as its prominence in warfare and
sport shooting in the High and Later Middle Ages. This fascinating book
brings together the work of a wide range of accomplished crossbow scholars
and incorporates the author’s own original research to create an account of
the medieval crossbow that will appeal to anyone looking to gain an insight
into one of the most important weapons of the Middle Ages.
  The Battle of Agincourt Anne Curry,2000 'Agincourt! Agincourt! Know ye not
Agincourt?' So began a ballad of around 1600. Since the event itself (25
October 1415), Agincourt has occupied a special place in both English and
French consciousness. Some early French writers could not bring themselves to
mention it by name, using instead descriptions such as 'the accursed day'.
For the English, it was one of the greatest military successes ever, and thus
was celebrated and commemorated in many forms over the centuries which
followed. In the First World War, there were stories of angelic Agincourt
bowmen giving support and inspiration to the British army. Much ink has been
spilt on the battle but do we really know Agincourt? Many historical works
have relied on one or two well known sources or even on Shakespeare. Not
since Harris Nicolas's History of the Battle of Agincourt was published
(1827-33) has there been a full attempt to survey the sources. This book
brings together, in translation and with commentary, English and French
narrative accounts and literary works of the fifteenth century. It also
traces the treatment of the battle in sixteenth -century English histories
and in the literary output of, amongst others, Shakespeare and Drayton. After
examining how later historians interpreted the battle, it concludes with the
first full assessment of the extremely rich administrative records which
survive for the armies which fought 'upon Saint Crispin's day'.
  Functional Training and Beyond Adam Sinicki,2021-01-19 Train Like a
Superhero I recommend this book to all personal trainers, training geeks, and
people who just want to learn about different training methods and
philosophies.” ―JC Santana, author of Functional Training #1 Best Seller in
Physical Education and Coaching Body and Brain Training Designed to Unlock
Your Amazing Hidden Potential Change your life. Many of us have forgotten how
to move correctly. We live with muscular imbalances, constant pain, and low
energy. Adam Sinicki is on a mission to change this. He is best known for his
YouTube channel “The Bioneer”, where he provides expertise on functional
training, brain training, productivity, flow states, and more. Be better than
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just functional. Currently, functional training is exercise as
rehabilitation. It aims to restore normal, healthy strength and mobility
using compound and multi-faceted movements. In Functional Training and
Beyond, Adam reveals how to become “better than just functional.” We can
improve our physical performance and our mental state. We can train to move
better, think more clearly, feel energetic, and live more efficiently.
Advanced way to train. Until now working out has had one of two goals─get
bigger or get leaner. But why are those the only goals? What if there was a
third, practical, healthy and exciting way to train our body and our mind?
Learn how we can train our brains just like our bodies, and how to
incorporate this into a comprehensive, well-rounded program. Discover: New
ways to train body and mind Training for greater mobility, less pain,
improved mood, and increased energy The fun of training with kettlebells,
calisthenics, clubbells, street workouts, animal moves, handstands, rope
climbs, isometrics, and more Fans of Overcoming Gravity, You Are Your Own
Gym, The World’s Fittest Book, New Functional Training for Sports, or
Calisthenics for Beginners―discover a new and better way to train both your
body and mind in Functional Training and Beyond!
  Ninjutsu Masaaki Hatsumi,1981 This is the only book on the art of ninjutsu
written by Dr. Masaaki Hatsumi, the 34th-generation leader of the togakure-
ryu ninjutsu tradition. This best-seller contains training and fighting
secrets known only to the ninja of ancient Japan.
  True Path of the Ninja Antony Cummins,2011-07-12 True Path of the Ninja is
the first authoritative translation in English of the Shoninki—the famous
17th century ninjutsu manual. Authors Antony Cummins and Yoshie Minami worked
closely with Dr. Nakashima Atsumi, author of the most comprehensive modern
Japanese version of the Shoninki, thus making this English translation the
closest to the original scrolls. The information and insights found in this
translation are invaluable for understanding the skills, techniques and
mentality of the historical shinobi. Whether it involved tips for surviving
in the wild, advice on intelligence-gathering techniques, or methods for
creating chaos in the enemy camp, this ninja book unveils secrets long lost.
Along with its practical applications, this book is an important guide to the
mental discipline that ninjas must have to ensure success in accomplishing
their mission. True Path of the Ninja covers the following topics: What a
ninja is and what equipment he needs The skills of infiltration and
information gathering How to distrupt and distract the enemy How to be
mentally prepared to carry out ninja missions In addition to the translation
of the Shoninki, this book also includes the first written record of the oral
tradition Defense Against a Ninja taught by Otake Risuke, the revered sensei
of the legendary Katori Shinto Ryu school of swordsmanship. Sensei reveals
for the first time these ancient and traditional teachings on how the samurai
can protect himself from the cunning wiles of a ninja. About this new
edition: This second edition contains a new introduction by the translator,
and has been thoroughly updated to reflect developments that shed new light
on the original Japanese text.
  Albion's Seed David Hackett Fischer,1991-03-14 This fascinating book is the
first volume in a projected cultural history of the United States, from the
earliest English settlements to our own time. It is a history of American
folkways as they have changed through time, and it argues a thesis about the
importance for the United States of having been British in its cultural
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origins. While most people in the United States today have no British
ancestors, they have assimilated regional cultures which were created by
British colonists, even while preserving ethnic identities at the same time.
In this sense, nearly all Americans are Albion's Seed, no matter what their
ethnicity may be. The concluding section of this remarkable book explores the
ways that regional cultures have continued to dominate national politics from
1789 to 1988, and still help to shape attitudes toward education, government,
gender, and violence, on which differences between American regions are
greater than between European nations.
  Computer Gaming World ,1997
  The Book of Ninja Antony Cummins,2013-10-03 The first complete translation
of the ultimate Ninja manual—a comprehensive guide to the arts of the ninja,
including espionage, warfare, assassination, and more In 1676, a ninja named
Fujibayashi collected and combined information from the ninja clans of
Iga—regarded to be the homeland of the ninja—and compiled it into an
authoritative book. Known as The Bansenhukai, Fujibayashi's book has now been
translated into English by the Historical Ninjutsu Research Team and is
widely considered to be the ‘bible’ of ninjutsu, the arts of the ninja. The
Book of Ninja begins with an in-depth introduction to the history of
Fujibayashi's scripture. The teachings themselves, appealingly rendered in
this translation, then take us into the secrets of guerrilla warfare and
espionage. We learn how to become the ultimate spy, whether through a network
of spies or by hiding in plain sight. Through the stealth and concealment
tactics of night-time infiltration, through weapon and tool building skills,
and through mission planning, we can learn much both about warfare and about
adopting the right mindset for tackling our own inner and outer enemies.
Adding to the mix for the spycraft lover, there are sections on capturing
criminals, performing night raids, making secret codes and signs, and even
techniques for predicting the weather, and using an esoteric Buddhist system
of divination. An exciting and engaging tome of lost knowledge, The Book of
Ninja is the final say in the world of the ninja and the ultimate classic for
samurai and ninja enthusiasts alike.
  Samurai and Ninja Antony Cummins,2016-08-09 The myths of the noble Samurai
and the sinister Ninja are filled with romantic fantasy and fallacy. Samurai
and Ninja expert Antony Cummins shatters the myths and exposes the true
nature of these very real—and very lethal—medieval Japanese warriors. The
Samurai and Ninja were in fact brutal killing machines trained in torture and
soaked in machismo. Many were skilled horsemen and sword-fighting
specialists, while others were masters of deception and sabotage. Some fought
for loyalty, others for personal gain. What these warriors all shared in
common was their unflinching personal bravery, skill and brutality. In
Samurai and Ninja, Cummins separates myth from reality and shows why the
Japanese were the greatest warriors of all time: He describes the Samurai and
the Ninja as they really were in earlier times when battles raged across
Japan—not in later times when war became obsolete and Japanese warriors
became philosophers, scholars and courtiers. He describes the social context
of the day and the feudal world into which the warriors were trained to fight
and die for their lords. He exposes the essentially brutal nature of warfare
in medieval Japan. This book is illuminated by many rare Japanese manuscripts
and texts which are translated into English for the very first time.
  Samurai Wind: Ukishima Nigel Sellars,2017-11-30 In the waning days of World
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War II, dying Japanese fighter pilot Minamoto Ichiro joins a kamikaze flight
with plans to die honorably by sinking an American warship. At the last
moment, however, Ichiro is plucked from his plane by Hachiman, the Japanese
god of war. It seems Hachiman needs Ichiro to save the universe. Ichiro, now
a samurai, finds himself in a parallel Japan-Nihon-where magic is real and
Europeans have not yet arrived. He soon learns of Lord Taira, a warlord in
league with dark forces. Taira has already stolen two of Nihon's sacred
icons, the sacred jewel and sacred mirror The warlord now only needs the
sacred sword, the legendary Kusinagi, the Grass-Mower, in order to control
the universe. But sword is in Ichiro's hands, as only a member of the
powerful Minamoto clan can wield the sword safely. With the aid of a female
ninja named Shizuka and Yukio, a naive young Buddhist monk, Ichiro must
battle a series of evil forces, including dragons, undead warriors, river
demons, a giant spider and a Dutch vampire sea captain in order to rescue the
imprisoned young emperor. But rescuing the emperor is not enough. Ichiro soon
realizes the only way to save the universe is to reach the Bridge of Heaven,
located on the island of Hokkaido, the home of the barbarian Ainu. Only then
can he hope to bring the sacred sword, the sacred mirror, and the sacred
jewel together to restore the Emperor's power and divine status. Assuming, of
course, that he can defeat Taira's naval forces and somehow close the demonic
gateway through which the forces of chaos might escape to overwhelm
everything. That, however, will require Ichiro to enter Yomi, the very domain
of Death itself...
  日本剣法秘伝 Masaaki Hatsumi,2005-01-01 In 'Japanese Sword Fighting,' world-
renowned ninja grandmaster and bestselling author Hatsumi reflects on the
hidden essence of this revered martial art and its role in the modern world.
The author is the most famous Ninja grandmaster and the top Budo master in
the world. He is the author of our current bestsellers The Way of the Ninja
and Advanced Stick Fighting, as well as of the perennial bestseller Stick
Fighting. In this book, the author explains the essence, truth, and wisdom of
Japanese sword-fighting techniques, using the long sword, short sword and
ninja sword, among
  Leaving Mundania Lizzie Stark,2012-05-01 Exposing a subculture only
beginning to enter the imagination of mainstream America, this is the story
of live action role-playing (LARP) games. A hybrid of games—such as Dungeons
& Dragons, historical reenactment, fandom, and good old-fashioned
pretend—LARP games are thriving and this book explores its multifaceted
culture and related phenomenon, including the Society for Creative
Anachronism, a medieval reenactment group that boasts more than 32,000
members. The history of LARP is detailed and is shown to have arisen from the
pageantry of Tudor England and is currently being used as a training tool for
the U.S. military. Along the way, the author duels foes with foam-padded
weapons, lets the great elder god Cthulhu destroy her parents' beach house,
and endures an existential awakening in the high-art LARP scene of
Scandinavia.
  The Book Of Five Rings Miyamoto Musashi,2023-04-07 NA
  The Way of Shadows Brent Weeks,2008-10-01 From NYT bestselling author Brent
Weeks comes the first novel in his breakout fantasy trilogy in which a young
boy trains under the city's most legendary and feared assassin, Durzo Blint.
For Durzo Blint, assassination is an art -- and he is the city's most
accomplished artist. For Azoth, survival is precarious. Something you never
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take for granted. As a guild rat, he's grown up in the slums, and learned to
judge people quickly -- and to take risks. Risks like apprenticing himself to
Durzo Blint. But to be accepted, Azoth must turn his back on his old life and
embrace a new identity and name. As Kylar Stern, he must learn to navigate
the assassins' world of dangerous politics and strange magics -- and
cultivate a flair for death.
  A Dance of Cloaks David Dalglish,2014-07 Thren Felhorn is the greatest
assassin of his time. All the thieves' guilds of the city are under his
unflinching control. If he has his way, death will soon spill out from the
shadows and into the streets. Aaron is Thren's son, trained to be heir to his
father's criminal empire. He's cold, ruthless--everything an assassin should
be. But when Aaron risks his life to protect a priest's daughter from his own
guild, he glimpses a world beyond piston, daggers, and the iron rule of his
father--Page 4 of cover.
  World of Darkness Steven Long,Ethan Skemp,1996-08 Though vampires have
their intrigues, werewolves have their wars, mages have their realities,
wraiths have their passions and changelings seek to return to their homeland,
there are supernatural powers at work in the world that concern all of these
beings. Indeed, there are people and forces in the world of Darkness that
endanger all those who exist. Learn the secrets, alliances, enemies and plans
of these shadowy beings in a series of world of Darkness books that can be
integrated into all of the storyteller games. Martial-arts secrets available
to all denizens of the night.
  Teenage Mutant Ninja Turtles #45 Tom Waltz,Kevin Eastman, The Turtles
return from Burnow Island to find unimaginable tragedy. As the family
struggles to cope, an enraged Foot Clan prepares its revenge. It's all been
building to this...the start of the final storyline leading to #50!
  Across the Nightingale Floor Lian Hearn,2016-01-27 Across the Nightingale
Floor is Book 1 in the five-part Tales of the Otori series. More than four
million copies have been sold in over 36 countries.'The best story of magic,
love, sex, revenge and suspense to have come this way since Philip Pullman'
Independent On Sunday (UK) In his fortress at Inuyama, the murderous warlord
Iida Sadamu surveys his famous nightingale floor. Constructed with exquisite
skill, it sings at the tread of each human foot. No assassin can cross it
unheard. Brought up in a remote village among the Hidden, a reclusive and
spiritual people, Takeo has learned only the ways of peace. Why, then, does
he possess the deadly skills that make him so valuable to the sinister Tribe?
These supernatural powers will lead him to his violent destiny within the
walls of Inuyama - and to an impossible longing for a girl who can never be
his. His journey is one of revenge and treachery, beauty and magic, and the
passion of first love. 'masterful storytelling ... a fantastic read' The Age
Coming soon - the spellbinding new TALE OF SHIKANOKO, set 300 years before
Otori: THE EMPEROR OF THE EIGHT ISLANDS (Books 1 & 2 in THE TALE OF
SHIKANOKO) and THE LORD OF THE DARKWOOD (Books 3 & 4).PRAISE FOR THE TALES OF
THE OTORI 'An engrossing fantasy saga of literary quality.' The Age'Lian
Hearn's marvellous storytelling talent ... makes reading these books a moment
of pure bliss.' Le Monde'an enthralling and original work of fantasy' The
Times
  Gung-ho ,1985
  Records of the Medieval Sword Ewart Oakeshott,1991 An extensive and
thorough study of the origins, development and usage of the glamorous two-
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edged knightly sword of the European middle ages, with a complete typology.
Spanning the period from the great migrations to the Renaissance, this book
presents a selection from a very large body of photographs and research and
gives a full and detailed record of the swords of that turbulent time.
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